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ACTIVITY RESULTS:  

 
 
FFA Meeting TODAY at 6:30 pm in the ag ed room.  We will be providing supper to 
the members at this meeting. 
 
SENIORS:  Please check your email for the Senior Checklist link and complete it 
ASAP! 
 
NRHEG football is looking for student managers. The main duties will include 
filming practice and games, equipment set up, and help before and after 
games. Please see Coach Kruger. 
 
Registration for the Spring League Clay Target team is open.  All students in 
grades 6-12 are eligible to participate if you have a valid MN Firearm Certificate. If 
you do not but still want to participate then talk to Coach Sorum for options.  
Registration with the league closes on March 25th.  If you want more information, 
then please talk to Coach Sorum or have him place your parents on the team 
email list. 
 
SENIORS:  The Josten’s rep will be here on Tuesday, March 26, BEFORE 
SCHOOL to hand out your graduation orders.  If you have a balance due, that 
must be paid before you will get your order. 
 
6th – 8th graders interested in summer softball, please come to the office to pick 
up a registration form.  They are due back March 27. 
 
The New Richland Sportsmen’s Club is planning a Firearm Safety Field Day on 
Saturday, April 20, 2024, at the New Richland Area Sportsmen’s Club house on 
Highway 13 from 9:00 am – 3:00 pm.  You must be at least 11 years old to attend.  
Please stop by the office to sign up and get an information sheet. 



 
The high school yearbook staff will continue to meet every Thursday during 
lunch. Please bring your chromebooks. 
 
The Panther Den is a time and place where students can get extra help with 
homework or just a quiet place to study.  It will be held every Tuesday and 
Thursday from 3:30 – 5 p.m. in the lower commons.  
 
FCA (Fellowship of Christian Athletes) will be meeting on Thursdays at 8:00 a.m. 
in Mr. Guildner’s room.  Students in grades 8-12 are welcome to come.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Hallie Schultz or Kia Buendorf. 
 
Panther Clubs is a way to find fellow students with similar interests and get together to 

share those interests.  Clubs can be as simple as a walking club or a music club to 

something crafty like knitting or photography to competitive activities like gaming or 

archery.  The idea is that clubs are student-driven.  If you and at least three other 

students are interested in forming a club and bringing your interests to others, talk to Mr. 

Sorum about how to get your group going. 

Fun, Summer Job Opportunities at Kiesler's Campground and RV Resort in Waseca! 

We are hiring lifeguards starting at $13.50/hr and guest services/snack shack starting at 

$11.50/hr. Learn more at www.kieslers.com/apply.   Happy Camping! 

 

http://www.kieslers.com/apply


 


